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From:
Shri A.K. Mohanty,
Under Secretary to Government

To
The Director, L.F.A., Odisha,
Bhubaneswar.

Sub: Filling-up of the post of Auditors in Local Fund Audit
Organisation by way of direct recruitment through Odisha
Staff Selection Commission.

Sir,

With reference to the letter No.9403 dt.28.7.2014 of the Joint
Director of your Directorate, on the afore cited subject, I am directed to say
the Government in Finance Department has been pleased to approve the
proposal for filling-up of 100 (hundred) posts of Auditors of Local Fund Audit
Organisation by way of direct recruitment through Odisha Staff Selection

Commission by following due procedure.

Yours faithfully,
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N Under Secretary to Government



